
Submitter: David Hoffman 

On Behalf Of: Minority Small Business 

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

Truly disappointed by HB 3501 effort to ignore the dangers of having our customers 

on Foster step over needles and human waste in an effort to avoid confrontation with 

a homeless "resting" site. Can't believe how tone-deaf both our city and state leaders 

chose to be and how this bill will do nothing humane to change things.  


